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Luke Temple Masterclass 

Children in KS2 have been lucky enough to 

take part in a virtual author Masterclass 

hosted by Luke Temple. The children have 

really enjoyed it and have posed questions 

to the author.  

Year 1 News 

Year 1 have been creating pictures and models using natural 

materials. We found lots of feathers, sticks, leaves and 

flowers on the school field to design a pattern like the 

artist Andy Goldsworthy. We used clay to make our models 

and added natural materials. 

Year 6's Top Tips for Looking 

after your Wellbeing! 

When you are feeling a little blue your 

could: 

- Cuddle a pet or teddy 

-Colour in a picture 

- Listen to music 

-Get outside and do some exercise 

Remember to be happy! 
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Hello Yellow 

At Sutton Road, the wellbeing of our 

families and children is important to us. 

This week, we have had a great time in 

school. All children have completed a range 

of assemblies and lessons, with a focus on 

wellbeing and how we can look after ourselves and others. As part of this, the children has looked 

at the book, ‘Ishi- Simple Tip’s from a Solid Friend.’ As part of this, each child has created their 

own Ishi, which will be coming home after half term. We can’t wait to share the work we have 

done with you and keep your eyes peeled for an Ishi Challenge which will be coming home soon!  

Nursery News 

Nursery are having a fantastic time on ‘Treetop Thursdays’ 

exploring the field and the trees around us! We have loved 

splashing in the puddles, finding animals and playing games.  

Don’t forget – we go out every Thursday so remember to 

bring your wellies and a warm coat!  

Hello Yellow Day in F2 

For Hello Yellow day, we went onto the field and 

made different faces to show the different 

emotions. I have checked permissions. 

Going Abroad 

As you will be aware school finishes on Friday 16th October for the half term break and we return 

back to school on Monday 2nd November.  

We are aware that some of you may be planning to go on vacation during the break, therefore we 

must remind all parents that if you are going on holiday outside the UK, you must ensure you are 

following the current Government Guidance.  If you are going to a country not on the exempt list 

you may have to self-isolate for 14 days on your return to the UK.  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors 

During this time your child(ren) will not be able to come into school and therefore will be 

expected to complete their school work at home. If you are travelling to a country NOT on the 

exempt list please notify school as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nottinghamshire's annual consultation on admission arrangements 2022-2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 



  

 

Diary  Dates 

Monday  2nd November 2020  -  First day back at school 

Tuesday 10th November 2020  -  Flu Vaccine Day 

Monday 21st December 2020  -  First Day of Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021  -  First day back at school 

Monday 15th February 2021  -  First day of February Half Term 

Monday 22nd February 2021  -  First Day back at school 

Attendance 
5HM . 


